
 

 

 

 

 

                                                                                                               8th September 2023 

 

Dear Parents,  

 
We are delighted to inform you that on Thursday 14th September 2023, we will be 

celebrating Roald Dahl Day at Birches. This day is a fantastic opportunity to 

celebrate the world-renowned author and promote a love of reading amongst our 

school community.  

 

We have some very exciting activities planned for the children to take part in on the 

day. All children in school will be taking part in a rotation of fun and engaging 

activities linked to the day with different teachers. We cannot wait!  

 

We will not be asking the children to dress up this year but instead will be asking 

children to create their own dream jar inspired by one of Roald Dahl’s classics “The 

BFG”. We suggest that if your dream jar is made from glass, that you carry the jar 

onto the school site and place it on a table that will be set up near the school gate.  

 

The dream jars will be used to create a magical atmosphere in the hall for the 

children to enjoy. Please note that we do not want any parents to feel pressured into 

producing anything extravagant or time-consuming, instead we want to encourage 

participation and discussion around the event. 

 

 

Thank you so much for your support. We are excited and determined to make this a 

memorable day for the children and immerse them into the wonderful, magical, and 

funny world of Dahl! 

 

Thank you,  

 

Mrs Kandola  

 

English Lead 

Birches First School  
Believe, Grow, Succeed … 
…to be the best ‘me’ I can be. 

 


